
To:

JANUARY T6,2OT4
VIA EMAIL

The Honorable Mike Bonin, Councilmember, 11th District City of Los Angeles mike.bonin@lacitv.org
The Honorable Paul Koretz, Councilmember, 5th District, City of Los Angeles paul.koretz@lacitv.org

Cc: Len Nguyen, Field Deputy, CD11 len.nsuven@lacitv.ore
Tricia Keane, Planning Director tricia.keane@lacitv.org
Jeffrey Ebenstein, Field Deputy, CD5 ieffrev"ebenste!n@lacitv.org
Shawn Bayliss, Director of Planning & Land Use, CD5 Shawn.Bavliss@lacitv.org

RE: MAR VISTA COMMUNIW COUNCIL OFFICIAL LOW DENSITY POLICY STATEMENT: PROTECTING

NEIGHBORHOODS

Dear Councilmembers:

At the regularly scheduled meeting held January 14,201,4, The Mar Vista Community Council approved the
following policy motion by a vote of 12-0-L

The Mar Vista Community Council believes cleor and reasonable lond use regulations, including
definitions and performance stondords [noise, traffic, parking, operating hours, and the like], are
necessory for good governance, civil society, buffering of uses between zone classifications, proper
code enforcement, neighborhood stability, public health, ond public sofety.

The Generol Plan of the City of Los Angeles specifically protects the residential character of low
density residential areas os stated in the General Plon Framework Element Chapter 3 - Lond Use

Gools, Objectives ond Policies lssue Two: Uses, Density, ond Chorocter:

"SingIe-Fomily ResidentioI Overview
The Fromework Element recognizes the importonce ol existing single-fomily residential
neighborhoods and the need to conserve them. Troditionolly, they hove formed the

fobric thot hos distinguished the City lrom other urbon oreos. Even with substontial
growth, the single-family dwelling is still considered to be o mojor objective of most
income ond ethnic groups. These oreos also alford odded opportunities to tdke
advantage of the voriety of lifestyles such ds wdter-oriented, rurol/ogriculturol ond
equestridn-keeping speciol use neighborhoods"

And, odditionolly stoted os:

"Gool 3B: Preservotion of the City's stable single-family residentiol neighborhoods".

There exist substantial low density oreos within the MVCC's boundaries. ANY prospective chonge to
this Generol Plon Fromework policy is a serious matter of public process and accountobility to MVCC

stakeholders,

Therefore, the Mar Vista Community Council calls for full Environmentol lmpoct Review in
compliance with CEQA, to completely assess the impocts of any and all proposed ordinances,
revisions, regulotions, or plons which olter the obove stated policy with regord to the charocter of
the City's low density residentiol oreas comprising over 65% of the City's land use-including
complete onolysis of fiscal impacts to vital City services and future burdens on the City's aging
p hysica I infrostru ctu re.

Thank you for your thoqghtful consideration of the matter,

Community Council
Web: www.Marvista.oro
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